
  

 

Inspiring Excellence, Empowering Global Minds 

 
 
 

                                   June 12, 2023 
Dear Parents,  

 

I am writing to inform you that our school will be introducing a new school uniform for the 2023-2024 

academic year. The new uniform is designed to create a more professional and unified appearance for 

our students and help them focus on their studies. We want our students to feel comfortable and to 

wear their uniform with pride. 

The new uniform policy will require students to wear the following: 

• Only the official uniform can be worn. 

• Wearing school tie is compulsory for girls and boys (Y3 and above) 

• School jacket, cardigan or sweater, no hoodies. 

• Black polishable shoes for non-PE days 

• Students must wear the school approved PE uniform, including white training shoes, for PE, 
sporting activities and house events. 

Students are not allowed to wear any jewelry, makeup, or hair accessories that are not part of the 

uniform. They are also not allowed to wear any clothing with logos or slogans that are not school-

approved. 

 

We understand that changing a school uniform can be challenging, and we appreciate your 

cooperation in helping us with the change. We believe that the new uniform will help our students look 

and feel their best, and that it will create a more positive and productive learning environment. 

Students may continue to wear the old uniform design during the next academic year as part of the 

transition to the new design, however it will no longer be sold by Threads, our uniform provider. Threads 

will be in school from 21/08/2023 (8am till 4pm) until 3/09/2023. So you can purchase and order the new 

uniform. After this time the uniform will be sold at the following outlet  Threads Uniform Store Ramez 

Mall, Near Sharjah Cricket Stadium  

As we continue to raise standards here at GEMS Wesgreen we will be monitoring our students’ 

appearance with regards to following the uniform policy and ensuring all students are meeting the high 

expectations at our prestigious school.  

If you have any questions about the new uniform policy, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

James McDonald 

Principal/CEO  
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